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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Highway 74/Ethanac Sewer Extension Project
	Lead Agency: Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District
	Contact Name: Joseph McGhee, PE
	Email: jmcghee@evmwd.net
	Phone Number: (951) 674-3146
	Project Location: Meadowbrook (Unincorporated), Riverside County
	Project Description: Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District is proposing to construct a trunk sewer pipeline to extend wastewater service to the Meadowbrook community, which currently treats wastewater using individual septic sewer systems. The Project consists of approximately 12,500 feet of a 16-inch diameter gravity trunk sewer pipeline within Highway 74, between Wasson Canyon Road and Ethanac Road, and within Wasson Canyon Road, between Highway 74 and Mauricio Avenue in unincorporated Riverside County. The Project would connect to an existing 15-inch diameter gravity trunk sewer at the intersection of Wasson Canyon Road and Mauricio Avenue. Termination of the proposed pipeline would occur near the intersection of Highway 74 and Ethanac Road with a terminal manhole and a 5-foot-long sewer pipeline extension ending with a 15-inch concrete plug.
	Project's Effects: The proposed project would result in potential impacts in the following issue areas: biological resources (adverse impact
to special status species); cultural resources (adverse change in the significance of archaeological resources); geology and soils (paleontological resources); land use and planning (conflicts with policies adopted for the purpose of avoiding
an environmental effect); and tribal cultural resources (change in significance of a tribal cultural resource).
 
Based on the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration prepared for the project, it has been determined that the project would not have a significant effect on the environment that cannot be mitigated to a level of insignificance with the incorporation of proposed mitigation measures.
	Areas of Controversy: There are no known areas of controversy for the proposed project.
	List of Agencies: County of Riverside
Regional Water Quality Control Board 
California Department of Industrial Relations



